
Personal Belongings Policy

The Board of Trustees understands the temptation for students to bring personal
belongings to school (items such as toys, collectors cards, sports equipment etc)
and share with their classroom peers or to use the equipment during break times.
While the board acknowledges this temptation the BoT do not support this
practice.

Collector cards, toys, and sports equipment should not be brought to school to
ensure that personal belongings are not lost or stolen at school. The BoT will not
accept responsibility to replace lost or stolen items as they ask that these items
are left at home.
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